
Join California Water Boards for a public meeting!
State and local agencies are working together diligently to resolve ongoing issues with 
Big Basin Water Company in Santa Cruz County. Please join us in-person or virtually for 
a public meeting hosted by the California Water Boards to learn more about the agenda 
items below and ask State and local agencies questions.

Background
Due to noncompliance with drinking water rules, the State Water Resources Control 
Board, Division of Drinking Water is involved with active enforcement, including seeking 
the appointment of a receiver for the Big Basin Water Company water system. The focus 
of this meeting is to discuss the status of the drinking water system. In addition, an update 
on the status of the Fallen Leaf area wastewater system will be provided.

How to participate in person: How to participate virtually:
Thursday July 13, 2023, 6:00 pm – 7:30 pm Zoom: https://bit.ly/BigBasinWater 
Highlands Park Senior and Community 
Center
8500 Highway 9, Ben Lomond, CA

Phone: +1-669-900-9128,  
Meeting ID: 969 6712 3275. 
No passcode needed.

Agenda:
After the presentation, questions from the community will be welcomed and addressed 
by Agency staff. Following this, we will have an open house format to provide additional 
opportunities for resource sharing between community members, representatives from 
the various state and local agencies (California Water Boards, California Public Utilities 
Commission, County of Santa Cruz), and subject matter experts.

1. Grounding, roles & responsibilities
2. Current status of receivership
3. Milestones, timeline, and next steps 
4. Wastewater update for Fallen Leaf area
5. Question and comment period with Water Boards staff
6. Open house with all State and local agencies

Language services
This meeting will be held in English. If you would like to request interpretation services 
in Spanish or in another language, please contact Marina Perez at (916) 322-4265 or 
SAFER@waterboards.ca.gov by July 6, 2023. 
Esta reunión se celebrará en inglés. Puede solicitar servicios de interpretación en 
español u otro lenguaje llamando a Marina Pérez al (916) 322-4265 o escribiendo a 
SAFER@waterboards.ca.gov hasta más tardar el 6 de julio de 2023.

https://bit.ly/BigBasinWater
mailto:SAFER@waterboards.ca.gov
mailto:SAFER@waterboards.ca.gov


Accessibility 
Telecommunications device for the deaf (TDD) users may contact the California Relay 
Service at: (800) 735-2929 or voice line at (800) 735-2922.  

For additional information, contact:
Drinking Water State Water Resources Control Board, Division of Drinking Water, 
Monterey District office: (831) 655-6939 or dwpdist05@waterboards.ca.gov. 

mailto:dwpdist05@waterboards.ca.gov
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